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Gifts Given In Memory:  
Bettye W. Johnson in Memory of Clara Whitaker 
Mr. Steve Stahl in Memory of Evelyn Stahl 
Frances Mathis in Memory of Charlie W. Mathis 
Lynda Sue Ford in Memory of Dean Ford 
Betty Tumlin in Memory of Palmer Harris  
Judy G. Gowan in Memory of W. D. Gilliam 
Helen J. Black in Memory of Dr. Billy C. Black 
Frances Mathis in Memory of Charlie W. Mathis 
Barbara G. Hillard in Memory of Steve Goss  
Ms. Kelly A. Clay in Memory of Pauline Spence 
Tekla C. Sellars in Memory of Wylene Sweat 
Harold Rigsby in Memory of Ronnie Abbott 
Clay & Rebecca Miller in Memory of Tom Sutton 
Patti B. Savelle in Memory of Jeff Bishop 

Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in Memory of John Goodrum 
Barbara J. Bush in Memory of Donna Bush Kellogg  

Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall in Memory of Veronica G. Peterkin 
Roger D. & Frances Easterling in Memory of Landon Easterling 

Brian Church in Memory of Laura O’Brien Church  
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Memory of Barbara Walthal 

Samuel E. Smith Sr.in Memory of Linda D. Smith (Wife) 
Ray & Martha Johnston in Memory of Ray Johnston 
Eleanor P. Campbell in Memory of Marvin Campbell 

Jerry & Lynda Brimberry in Memory of Paul Eames 
Jack R. & Diane Joiner in Memory of Sandra McWhirer 

Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette in Memory of Barbara Cassity  
Willie J. Thomas in Memory of Jaquetta M. Garrison 

Peggy & Pete Daughtry in Memory of Woodie Daughtry 
Bobby & Dorothy Shirley in Memory of Karen, daughter of Bobby & Dorothy Shirley 

Mr. & Mrs. Carlene & Willie B. Corbett Jr.in Memory of Roe Helen Gaiter 
Ms. Constance L. Houseman in Memory of William Wallace Littleton 

Rosalyn T. Jones in Memory of Greta Williams, Ernest C. Jones Sr. 
 

Gifts Given In Honors: 
Harold Rigsby in Honor of Our Service Men 
Ms. Buffy Newell in Honor of Jesus 
David Palardy in Honor of Lee & Rita Palardy 
Ima J. Mitchell in Honor of My Family 
Mrs. Nell B. Hembree in Honor of Mark Pear 
Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in Honor of Ann Jordan 

Rodger D. & Frances Easterling in Honor of our Grandson  
Frances Mathis in Honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Bettye W. Johnson in Honor of my Grandson 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Honor of Jim & Sheila McBride 

Tekla C. Sellars in Honor of Albany Rescue Mission  
Mrs. Frances Anderson in Honor of Allen & Suzanne Land 

Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in Honor of Albany Rescue Mission 
Mrs. June L. Tester in Honor of Jesus Christ My Lord 

Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette in Honor of Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Kennedy 
Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall in Honor of Our Lord & Savior  

 

We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names  listed. If you would like to 

have it corrected for the next newsletter, please contact us @ 229-435-7615 and ask for Steve. if you 

send a letter,  please make sure you write clearly so they can be fixed accordingly. 

Thank you from Office Staff. 

 

 



Prayer 

Request: 
Please Join Us In Prayer For: 

Harold Rigsby Prays for Brian Gresham 
Bettye W. Johnson Prays for Our Country 
Ima J. Mitchell Prays for Safe Travels  
Ms. Buffy Newell Prays for Our Nation 

Roger D. & Frances Easterling Prays for Everyone 
George & Jodi Anderson Jr. Prays for Israel  

David Palardy Prays for Adam Palardy 
Frank Ahouse Prays for Jim & Bonnie Hall 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for our country, our state, and our country 
Frances Mathis Prays for Frances, Pat, Flint and The Church (IFBC) 

Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for Our Country & Leaders & Israel 
Samuel E. Smith Sr. Prays for Me and My Family and Country 

Mrs. Susie H. Etheredge Prays for Our Country and Leadership for the United States 
Mrs. Nell B. Hembree Prays for Nell Hembree 

Jack R. & Diane Joiner Prays for Jack & Diane Joiner 
Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for Our Son Larry who is to have surgery 

Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette Prays for Rick Toney 

Tekla C. Sellars Prays for Our Country, Our leaders, and The Lost 
Willie J. Thomas Prays for The W. Thomas Family 

Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall Prays for the United States of America 
 
 
 
 

We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names listed. If you would like to 

have it  corrected for the next newsletter, please contact us  @ 229-435-7615 and ask for Steve. if 

you send a  letter, please make sure you write clearly so  they can be fixed accordingly.   

Thank you from Office Staff.  


